
Minutes of CPPA Negotiation Conference Call Mar. 5, 2003
Attendees:  Martin Sachs, Neelakantan Kartha, Himagiri Mukkamala, Jean Zheng
Kartha reviewed the BPSS situation. There is a movement to fully absorb BPSS into UNCEFACT and make it conform to the UMM. Others believe that BPSS should be continued as it is.  Kartha agrees with the latter position. Hima wondered why anything should be done to cause BPSS to lose its current momentum.
Marty pointed out that there would be a big problem if the future BPSS were not backward compatible with the present one.  The current CPPA and CPPA Negotiation specifications depend on BPSS.  The CPA references artifacts within the BPSS instance document. The negotiation specification is completely dependent on BPSS.  It includes a normative BPSS instance document that defines the choreography of the negotiation protocol. Major changes to BPSS would require redesign of a major portion of the negotiation specification. Marty agreed to post these points to the bpwg listserver.

Kartha said that there will be BPSS people at next week’s San Diego meeting.  Marty suggested arranging for a joint discussion sometime next week.

Kartha reminded us that we need to make sure that the NDD and message definitions work together.The structure of the NDD assumes that certain messages will happen. He will look the specification over before the San Diego with regard to this question. He will post an example to the listserver and Jean will check the example for consistency between BPSS and message structure.
The call was adjourned at 3:25 PM US Eastern time.

Respectively submitted,

Martin Sachs
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